Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

REGION VI — WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

Division Advisory No. 033 | s. 2024
April 19, 2024

In compliance with D.O No. 08, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Aklan officials, personnel/ staff,
(Visit www.depedaklan. online)

Attached is a letter from the Office of Department of Environmental and
Natural Resources (DENR) Regional Office VI, dated April 11, 2024, regarding

Earth Day where they would like to invite 20 students from any Boracay based
High Schools:

For more information and inquiries, contact:

Mr. GERROD VILLARUZ

Environmental Education and Information Unit
Telephone Number: (033) 336 - 6989

Email Address: embr6@emb.gov.ph
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Poblacién, Numancia, Aklan

Tel/Fax No. (265 3740 | 265 3741 | 265 3743)
Website: http://www.depedakian.org

Email Address: aklan.1958@deped.gov.ph
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT BUREAU
OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR
Western Visayas Region
EMB Building. DENR Compound, Parola. oilo City
Tel. No. (033) 336-6989 Email: embréaemb.gov.ph BAGONG PILIPINAS

i

April 11, 2024

FELICIANO C. BUENAFE JR. CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education

Division of Aklan

Dear Mr. Buenafe JIr.:

Environmental Greetings!

The annual celebration of the Earth Day in April draws near and this Office will be
conducting activities that would maximize reconnection with the planet. As our plan of
initiative, we will be having an arts and crafts making workshop, on April 27, 2024 at a venue
in Boracay Island.

With this, we would like to invite 20 students from Boracay based high schools to join
us in this activity.

For inquiries, kindly contact Mr. Gerrod Villaruz of the Environmental Education and
Information Unit at 033-336-6989 loc 1025 to discuss further.

I'look forward to the opportunity to work together in support of the Earth Day and our
shared commitment to environmental sustainability.

Sincerely,

ATTY. RAMAR NIEL V. PASCUA

Regional Director
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